
NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
Oconee County will accept bids for ITB 21-03 Cherokee Lake Road Bridge Replacement until 
November 4, 2021 at 2:00, EST; at which time they will be publicly opened. 
 
Specifications may be obtained from Oconee County Procurement Office, 415 S. Pine Street, 
Walhalla, SC 29691, telephone (864) 638-4141 or at the County’s E-bidding portal 
https://oconeesc.bonfirehub.com/portal/?tab=openOpportunities 
 

PRE-BID 
There will be a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting on Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 2:00pm. 
Bidders will meet at Oconee County Administrative Building, Procurement Office, 415 South 
Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691. After the meeting, we will drive to the site for the site visit 
 
 Oconee County reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any technicalities and 
informalities, and to accept the bid deemed to be in the best interest of the County. 
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